Sensory

Scavenger Hunt

15th April 2021, 10am to 3pm
at Kenning Park, Clay Cross

Use your senses to guide you through our Sensory
Scavenger Hunt - see what you can find!

Come and take part in our hunt around Kenning Park on Thursday 15th April.
Book your timeslot to collect your sheet, and then have fun exploring using your
senses! Being outdoors is great for your wellbeing, and being more active has

many health benefits.

You don't need to bring anything on the day, just wear clothing and footwear
that is suitable for the weather.

There are limited places, and booking is essential, you cannot just turn up on the day.
Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. To ensure thisis a

covid secure activity, we will be taking bookings for individual households only and
providing everyone with briefing notes to explain all covid safety measures in place.

To book your place contact Debbie Saint,
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